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Capilano Water Main Project

Construction Is Coming

To continue providing clean, safe
drinking water, Metro Vancouver will
soon begin construction of the Capilano
Water Main Project, which includes
replacing an aging water main, installing
new valve chambers, and connecting
the new main to the existing system.
The new main will deliver drinking

water from the Capilano and Seymour
watersheds to residents and businesses
on the North Shore and across

Metro Vancouver.

Beginning mid-August, a new
two-metre diameter water main
will be constructed in sections
along Capilano Road between
Cleveland Dam Road and
Edgemont Boulevard.

To install the large main, the
construction crew will move from
north to south along Capilano Road,
closing the road in approximately
200-metre-long construction zones,
and detouring local traffic around each
section. Capilano Road will remain
open to local traffic except for within
the construction zone.

During water main construction, all
other traffic will be detoured away
from Capilano Road. See map for
traffic detour routes.

Keeping traffic moving safely
and efficiently.

Metro Vancouver is committed to
ensuring safety in and around the
project area, and minimizing the
impacts of construction on traffic.
Traffic activity in the project area and
on detour routes will be monitored
throughout the construction period.
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For regular updates during construction,
follow us on Twitter @ MVRoadWork.

Working closely
with the community.

The Capilano Water Main Project is
critical for the safe and reliable delivery
of drinking water. Metro Vancouver

is sensitive to the impacts this major
construction project will have and has
appointed a Community Liaison Officer
to this project (see contact details below).

Community Working Group

Metro Vancouver is forming a
Community Working Group for the
Capilano Water Main Project.

The first meeting will be held on
September 15, 2015. If you live near
the construction zone, a meeting
notification will be hand-delivered

to your door. Information will also be
available at www.metrovancouver.org/
CapilanoWaterMain.

Contact us

Community Liaison Officer: 604-436-6986
(Monday to Friday 8:00 am to 4:30 pm)

Visit: www.metrovancouver.org/
CapilanoWaterMain

@MVRoadWork

It's Hot, It's Dry, Be #waterwise,
Don’t Waste A Drop.

Water consumption spikes in the summer
mostly due to non-essential outdoor water
uses like lawn sprinkling. We encourage
everyone to do their part to conserve water
at home, at work, and at play.

During construction hours of Monday to Friday,
7 am to 8 pm and Saturdays, 9 am to 5 pm, the

200-metre-long section under construction will
be closed to all vehicle traffic.
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